
NEWFOUNDLAND
AND LABRADOR

HEALTH
BOARDS
ASSOCIATION

VPS OF MEDICAL SERVICES MEETING

AGENDA
Thursday, September 29, 2005
9:00 a.m.
Audit Boardroom, Basement Level, Belvedere Site
St. John's, NL

9:00 a.m.
10:00 a.m.

Presentation by Sheila Tucker re CCOHTA update
Presentation by Regina Coady re 'Vait Time :l\1easurements

-

1. Draft minutes of July 8, 2005 meeting - attached.
2. Business arising from minutes not already on agenda.
3. Report of Physician Recruitment Coordinator - attached.
4. Update on Physician Human Resource Planning.
5. Quality issues - Dr. Hunt.
6. Update on negotiations with NLMA.
7. Update on Ambulance Services and negotiations.
8. Update on the Provincial Pharmaceutical Coverage Policy Committee (infOlmation

that was discussed at the August 4, 2005 CEOs' meeting was previously sent).
9. Hospital preparation for disasters. j
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(c) Visit by Dr. 1I1ichei Brazeau from the Royal College ofPhysicians and
Surgeons ofCanada

Ed Hunt reported that Michel would be visiting the province and it may be
beneficial for as many physicians as possible to participate in the conference call.
It was agreed that additional information would be provided.

(d) Fees for Administrative Services for Physicians

There was some discussion over what administrative fees should be paid for the
chief of staff and other administrative physicians in the organization. Examples
were given of types of allowances being paid on an individual basis, not
necessarily being paid to any and all physicians in these positions. It depends on
the administrative service provided by the physician to the organization.

(e) Pathology Reports

There was some discussion over the quality of pathology reports on breast cancer.
Bob Williams went through a number of scenarios in which concerns were raised
over the quality of the tests and the reports that were being received. He agreed to
keep the VPs of Medical Services aware of what is happening.
if) Consults from Outside ofthe Province

A Respirologist from Ontario was providing a consult to a patient in the province.
Questions were asked about fees, liability issues and other situations. This will be
discussed further with the College of Physicians and Surgeons.

12. Recommendation(s) to the CEOs

(a) Sheila Tucker conduct a presentation to the CEOs in December
(b) Quality issues to be discussed with the CEOs
(c) Dedicated person to review the medical services bylaws
(d) Bursary for Prosthetic Orthotic Technician

13. Next Meeting

Thursday, November 24, 2005, but may change depending on the time that
Stephen Lewis visits the province. Michael Jong asked that tne meeting start at
10:30 a.m. instead of 9 a.m.

14. Adjournment 4 p.m.

John Peddle
Executive Director

(Rec'd in Med Ser via email Oct 12/05)
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